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A top priority of any state is election integrity.  Our current system has failed us as if 

evident in the DMV mistake that registered many people who were not registered 

voters.  I can attest to a broken system.  I bought my house 8 years ago from a 

person who moved to New Hampshire.  I still get ballots addressed to him.  I have 

spoken with many long time Portland residents who feel the voting system is rigged 

and corrupted.  Less people will feel that way if we go back to the system of in person 

voting.   

 

Thomas Dodson 


